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UPDATE ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING INTERIM DIVIDEND PAYMENT 

 

 
1. The board of directors of the Company (the “Board”) would like to provide an update regarding 

the interim dividend declared by the Board in an announcement dated 23 February 2023            
(the “February 2023 Announcement”). In the February 2023 Announcement, the Board had 
declared a tax exempt one-tier interim dividend of S$0.0045 per ordinary share for the financial 
year ended 31 December 2022 that will be paid to shareholders on 5 May 2023.  
 

2. TRANSFER OF INTERIM DIVIDEND PAYMENT TO THE CDP 
 

The Board is pleased to announce that the interim dividend payment has been transferred to 
The Central Depository (Pte) Limited (“CDP”) and will be remitted to the respective CDP 
accounts of shareholders’ who are entitled to the tax exempt one-tier interim dividend on              
5 May 2023. 
 
Additionally, in relation to shareholders who are entitled to the interim dividend but do not 
hold a securities account with CDP, a cheque containing their respective dividend payment will 
be mailed to their address as stated within the Company’s records on 5 May 2023. 
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